
 

 

May 25, 2021 

 

Farmers Branch Woman’s Club  

P.O. Box 815641 

Farmers Branch, TX 75381 

 

 

Dear Farmers Branch Woman’s Club, 

 

On behalf of City Council and City staff, we thank you for your generous donation. Your donation 

of $1,500, which will be used to fund The Branch Connection, was accepted with deep gratitude.  

 

We hope all of the members of the Farmers Branch Woman’s Club enjoy everything The Branch 

Connection has to offer and hope to see the group in our facility for many years to come. Again, 

we thank you for your donation and support of The Branch Connection.  

 

    

       Warmest Regards, 

 

 

 

       Robert C. Dye 

       Mayor  

 


